June 18, 2015

Minutes of Board of Listers meeting of June 18, 2015

Present were Phil Baker, Bill Woodruff, Dan Sweet and Tom Vickery
Meeting commenced at 4pm and ended at 4:30pm.

Discussion surrounded the 2015 grand list and the values therein. It was decided by the Board of Listers,
after a motion made by Phil Baker and seconded by Dan Sweet, to file the 2015 grand list with the Town
Clerk this date and to mail out the change of value notices on the 19" with a grievance hearing to be
held on july 2™, 2015 between 9am and 12 noon.

Listers signed the 2015 grand list and it was given to the Town Clerk just prior to 4:30pm on June 18",
2015.

Meeting was adjourned at 4:30pm.

Minutes submitted by Thomas S. Vickery, Appraiser for the Board of Listers



